SCHOOL DISTRICT OF JOHNSON CREEK POLICY: 880
BOARD OF EDUCATION POLICY

Relations with Armed Service Recruiters

It is a recognized fact that our country’s security is based upon a well-selected, volunteer Armed
Service. Also, joining the Armed Forces is a legitimate career alternative for students to
consider. Yet, we also must always keep in mind what is best for the students. Because of this
thinking, the following policy is being established.

1. Any Armed Service Recruiter may be present at Johnson Creek High School once each
semester for the purpose of visiting with students.

2. Special events such as Career Fair, Financial Aid Evening, etc., are not included above.

3. All visitations must be set up one week in advance. The recruiter shall call the Guidance
Office the school day before the scheduled visit to see if there are any interested students
signed up. Only if there are students interested, will the recruiter keep the scheduled visit.

4. The ASVAB test will be a voluntary test for juniors and seniors.

5. Class lists or addresses will be shared with recruiters only as required by state/federal
statutes.

6. All individual talks with students by recruiters other than the one date each semester
mentioned above, will take place outside of the regular school day schedule.
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